Al‑Anon Family Groups Communication

Build Bridges—Energizing Out Spiritual Quest


TO:
Conference Members and Public Outreach Coordinators

FROM:
Pat Quiggle, Associate Director of Public Outreach—Media

DATE:
May 14, 2008
RE:

Television Public Service Announcements (PSAs)

CC:
Vicki Hoppin, Public Outreach Committee Chairperson 

Ric Buchanan, Executive Director 

Robert Schneider, Director of Communications

TV PSAs Posted

Your World Service Office has posted copies of the new public service announcements on the file exchange.  These copies are for use within the fellowship.  They are not broadcast quality, so please use them for Al‑Anon audiences only.

The concept for the new PSAs is based on the very successful 2007-2008 campaign.  Nielsen reports have ranked Al‑Anon’s airplays in the top ten percent of all public service announcements throughout the U.S.  

“Sketches 2008-2009” are artist renderings that show life situations without breaking anyone’s anonymity and without having to pay for actors to appear on screen.

· You are free to download these copies of the PSAs for showing to Al‑Anon/Alateen audiences.  

· You will be notified when your World Service Office distributes approximately 1,000 PSAs to the top television markets throughout the U.S., Canada, Bermuda, and Puerto Rico.  

· Broadcast quality PSAs will be available for purchase and distribution to additional television stations you may select.

Thank you for your patience and for everything you do for the families and friends of alcoholics!
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